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June 6, 2023 
 

 
President and Members of City Council  
City of Pittsburgh 

 
Re: Renewal of Electronic Waste Recycling Program Contract with PRC. 

 
Dear Members of City Council:  
 

Attached is a proposed Resolution authorizing the Mayor and the Director of the Department of Public 
Works to amend Resolution 194 of 2022 to execute relevant agreement(s) to authorize the Pennsylvania 
Resources Council (PRC) providing electronic waste collection and recycling services for City residents by adding 
an additional one (1) year. 
 
 Your favorable consideration of the attached proposed Resolution is hereby requested.   

 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 

      Chris Hornstein 
      Department Director 
 

CH/gm 
 
 
cc: Marcelle Newman, DPW Admin. Assistant Director (via email) 
 Chip Gaul, DPW Facilities Assistant Director (via email) 
 Shawn Wigle, DPW Superintendent of Environmental Services (via email) 
 Alicia Carberry, DPW Recycling Supervisor (via email) 
 Lorraine Mackler, Assistant Solicitor (via email) 
 Kristen Erickson, Assistant Solicitor (via email) 
 Krysia Kubiak, City Solicitor (via email) 

Chris Hornstein (Jun 8, 2023 00:23 EDT)
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